









Dear Supporter of HHS Fine Arts,

My name is Tami Dillon and I am the President of the Huntley High School Fine Arts Boosters (FAB), a non-profit 501(c)(3) charitable organization (aka Fabulous, Inc.) ran 100% by volunteers. Our mission is to support the interests and talents of Huntley High School students within the fine arts disciplines of Band, Choir, Color Guard, Marching Band, Theatre and Speech.

In addition to helping our groups run fundraisers throughout the school year, we also seek sponsorships to help fund our **HHS**Fine Arts Boosters Scholarship program. Scholarships are awarded yearly to graduating seniors who have demonstrated exemplary performance in participation of the Fine Arts. These scholarships are used for college expenses.

As someone who has kindly sponsored our organization in the past, I am writing to you to ask you once again for your sponsorship support.

We are currently looking for sponsors to donate towards our **HHS FAB Scholarship** program. The senior scholarships, and the sponsors who provide them, will be announced during "Senior Awards Night" in May at Huntley High School. Though each of the scholarships total \$500 each, we would gladly accept any amount towards \$500 for each scholarship presented that evening. All sponsors will be publicly acknowledged on stage during the presentation of each scholarship. We also acknowledge our sponsors on our website and since we are a 501(c)(3) charity, your donation is tax deductible.

To learn more about this program, please contact me at 630-461-7683 or by email to <a href="mailto:huntleyfinearts@gmail.com">huntleyfinearts@gmail.com</a>. I would also be glad to meet with you. If you already know you would like to sponsor our scholarship program, please send in the attached order form with the amount you would like to sponsor by February 28<sup>th</sup>, 2018.

For more information about our Booster group, as well as some of the other groups we support, please visit www.huntleyfinearts.com.

On behalf of the Huntley High School Fine Arts Boosters Board of Directors, we thank you kindly for your consideration to supporting the **HHS Fine Arts Boosters** Scholarship program.

Sincerely,

Tami Dillon President

Velon



